
Zippy Disposal Service, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1717 

Chelan, Washington   98816 

(509) 682-5464

July 22, 2022 

Executive Secretary 

  Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA  98503 

Dear Executive Secretary: 

This filing is submitted by Zippy Disposal Service, Inc., G-121. 

The purpose of this filing is to request rates for new services.  

To facilitate staff examination of this request, we have enclosed the following 

information: 

1. Tariff pages reflecting this change.

2. Rate was discussed with staff; work papers are available upon request.

3. Since this is a new service, no customer notice was sent.  We will place tags on

customers containers to notify them of the new service.

The new services are for specially constructed bear resistant 65 gallon and 95 gallon 

Carts.  Several locations within our service area have experienced a significant increase 

in bear populations over the last couple of years. We are adding this service at the request 

of customers to not only mitigate the mess they can make, but also to reduce the damage 

they inflict on our regular carts.  

Since these services will be of limited quantity, we anticipate minimal impact on overall 

company revenue.   

We are requesting expedited treatment for this request in accordance with 

WAC 480-70-261 (3), with an effective date of August 1, 2022. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (509) 682-5464; our 

fax number is (509) 682-5379. 

Respectfully, 

Glen A. Austin, Controller 

Zippy Disposal Service, Inc. 
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